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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG001040 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
 
Dear South Wales Fire & Rescue Service, 
  
This is an information request relating to payments made to charities and third sector organisations.  
  
Please provide the following information for 2018-19, 2019-20 and 2020-21: 

• The value of grants made to each of the organisations listed below. Please provide the 
information for each of the three financial years separately, and list all grants separately. 

• The value of loans made to each of the organisations listed below. Please provide the 
information for each of the three financial years separately, and list all loans separately.  

The payments made to charities and third sector organisations relate to the following only: 

• Operation Black Vote 
• U.K. Black Pride 
• Mermaids 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
• Ozanne Foundation 
• Gendered Intelligence 
• British Medical Association 
• ActionAid UK  
• Hope Not Hate  
• Led by Donkeys 
• Extinction Rebellion 
• Migrants Organise 
• CLASS  
• Black Lives Matter 
• Action on Smoking and Health 
• Action on Smoking and Health Scotland 
• Action on Smoking and Health Wales 
• Breath 2025 
• Association of Directors of Public Health 
• Improving Performance in Practice (previously Public Management Associates)  

  
I would prefer a response via email, but if this is not possible, I will gladly accept letters to the 
address below. 
 
Our response: 
 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service does not hold the information you have requested. 
 
If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by emailing Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 

We would like to thank you for your patience at this time. 

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 

 
 

mailto:Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk
mailto:Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk


 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully 
  
Joanne Goodhind 
Information Governance and Compliance 
 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

UPDATE COVID-19: Information Requests 

We are kindly asking that any data protection correspondence come to Information Governance & 

Compliance via email, as due to Government advice many of our support staff are working flexibly and we 

may not be in receipt of physical post as normal. SWFRS anticipates that it may take us longer than 20 

working days to complete Freedom of Information Requests and Subject Access Requests. The 

Information Commissioner recognises that there might be delays as our services and resources may be 

being utilised in slightly different ways, under the current unprecedented circumstances. At current, we 

are no longer accepting physical postal cheques, however we can accept BACs payments for items that 

carry a fee (such as IRS Reports and Interviews, where appropriate following standard procedure and 

charges). 
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